
Holt High School Band Boosters 
October 4, 2022: 7:00 pm | Meeting called to order by Kristy Cross 

In Attendance 

Executive Board Members:  Michael Emerson, HHS Band Director 
Kristy Cross, President  
Lori Underhill, Treasurer 
Jennifer Elliott, Asst. Treasurer 
MariaRosa Palmer, Secretary 
Dawn Carmody, Volunteer Committee Chair 
Patty Dokum, Uniform Committee Chair 
Ann Lindley, Fundraiser Committee Chair 

Band Parents: Lisa Bean; Charlotte Becerril-Nuding; Heather Park-May; Alex McGowan and 
Amanda Weigold 

Updates 

Kristy Cross welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

Treasurer Report  

Lori reported on September expenditures – $4,400 was paid for the catering at band camp. The band also raised 
money through paint suit sales. The current balance is $40,111.06 
 
Kristy reported that the financial records were reviewed by Dan Harry and a report was provided with his 
findings. 
 

Volunteer Report  

Volunteers for the Grand Ledge Exhibition is complete. Volunteers for the light show are still needed. 6-8 people 
to sweep the field after the half-time show. The signup geniuses for the next two games will be posted after the 
Friday’s game. Students are permitted to leave at half time for the October 14th game.  
 

Uniform Report  

No report. 
 

Band Director Report 

Mr. Emerson discussed the logistics for the Grand Ledge Exhibition and the half-time light show at the home 
football game on Friday, October 7. He reminded everyone that students will be dismissed after half time. 
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Fundraising Updates (Ann Lindley) 

Wreath sales are ready. The goal is to raise $4,000. Wreaths will be $40 a $5 increase from last year. Wreaths will 
be distributed on November 28 via a drive-thru pick up from 3-6 p.m. The orders will be placed on-line. The 
farm will receive wreath payment and then issue a check to the band once sales are complete. The form is ready 
and will be posted on Friday, October 7. 
 
Spirit Wear generated 70 orders. The hats are not in yet but are expected next week. Ann-Marie is excited to 
move Spirit wear to a year-round on-line vendor. The website is up and has already raised $100.  
 
Spaghetti Dinner planning meeting has not been scheduled yet. Please stay tuned for more information. There 
will be auction and the booster will use Go Fan for the tickets. Holt is hosting the band festival in March. Mr. 
Emerson would like to explore the possibility of selling concessions.  

Next Meeting 

November 8, 2022 


